
Commodore Perry School District 
School Board Meeting 

May 20, 2019 

Board Highlights 

At the May 20, 2019 meeting of the Commodore Perry School Board, the following was approved: 

 The extended contract of the Guidance Counselor and Special Education Coordinator to 
work an additional 10 days 
 

 Summer maintenance workers, Kate Hildebran, Gavin Payne, Taylor Stringert,  
Hannah Courtney, Hannah Jones, Grace Jones, and Aiden Jones 
 

 Cafeteria employment agreement for the 2019-2020 school year 
 

 Resolution supporting Senate Bill 4 and House Bill 526 for School Districts Providing 
Their Own Cyber Learning Programs  
 

 An agreement with Direct Image 
 

 A Memorandum of Understanding between the Commodore Perry School Board of 
Directors and the Superintendent 
 

 A Memorandum of Understanding between the Commodore Perry School Board of 
Directors and the High School Principal 
 

 Employment Agreements for the Elementary Principal and the Supervisor of Buildings 
and Grounds 
 

 Chris Leskovac and Garrett Miller as police officer substitutes 
 

 Morgan Krall as Extended School Year Instructor for 2019 
 

 Janie Lipincott as substitute nurse 
 

 Stacy Payne as Athletic Director of Girls Sports 
 

 Terry Shernisky as Athletic Director of Boys Sports 
 

 The resignation of John Hildebran as Assistant Boys Basketball Coach 
 

 John Hildebran as Head Girls Basketball Coach and Ben Furey as Assistant Head Girls 
Basketball Coach 
 

 Budgetary transfers to the 2018-2019 budget 
 

 Tentative 2019-2020 Budget and supporting tax levies 



 Commodore Perry as a site for the United Way's food service program for Success By Six 
 

 First review of Policies # 336, 339, 342, 436, 439, 536, 539, and 541 and revised Policies 
337 and 537 
 

 Building Use Request by Neenah, Inc. 
 

 Act 5 Third Party Administrator and additional 403B vendors. 
 

 Payment of bills 
 


